
Petition from Eastman Sewer Company Customers 

WHO ARE registered voters in Grantham. NH 

Regarding the creation of a new Municipal Sewer District 

This petition will be submitted to the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission in support of 
the transfer of Eastman sewer system operations from the Eastman Sewer Company (ESC) to the 
Village District of Eastman (VDE). 

The undersigned declare: 
• They are existing customers of the Eastman Sewer Company 
• They are registered voters in the Town of Grantham, New Hampshire 
• They believe decision of the voters at the March 21, 2013 meeting to the Village District of 

Eastman to acquire the assets and liabilities of the Eastman Sewer Company, and then 
take on the operation of that system was appropriate 

• They do not support the creation of a separate new Sewer District, as proposed in the 
petition filed by Phillip Schaefer with the Grantham Selectmen 

Name: Street Address PO Box Grantham 
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